
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sept. 13, 2013 
 
Dear Wyoming Area Football 1978 Team Member, 
 
  On November 1, 2013 the 35th anniversary of the 10-1 Wyoming Area  Football Warriors will be 
celebrated in conjunction with Ring of Pride Weekend.  Each year several former greats are inducted 
into our Ring of Pride (This year’s class is Ed Labatch, Dan Gercak, Roger Orlandini and Joe Bartell) 
 
This celebration is for all 1978 team members (Seniors, Juniors, Sophomores and Coaches) 
In the previous three years we honored the 1970 team, the 1971 team and the 1992 team. 
We’ve had a great turnout and I believe that each of these teams has enjoyed the experience and we try 
to make it a little nicer each year. We’re expecting a great turnout, similar to our Golf Outing this past 
July so please block out the date! 
 
Please pass the word and call me with questions or ideas. (570-446-7682) or 
lou2@independentgraphics.com 
 
Don Casey is the point of contact for the team.  His email is don.casey@trgc.com and 
 cell (609-304-1697). 
 
Thanks and look forward to it. 
 
 
Always Warrior Proud 
 
 
Lou “Bikes” Ciampi 
 
P.S.  Tentative Schedule for November 1st. 
 
 Noon-Luncheon @ Marianacci’s 
 
 6:00 PM-Tail Gate-Weight Room Parking Lot 
 
 Halftime-Induction into Ring of Pride and Honor the 1978 Team 
 
 Post Game “After” Party-to-be-Determined 
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